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I am new to eastern Oregon and was extremely impressed with Furnish Hope and 

their services.  We bought a furnished home and needed to share some of the 

furnishings that were not useful to us.  Furnish Hope took many pieces, and I 

donated duplicate kitchen and household items.  When I dropped them off I was 

overwhelmed with how the volunteers were working to load up a trailer for a delivery 

for a homeless family that very day.  I also discovered their little botique of upscale 

donations that are saleable  and ended up buying a large pine cupboard that was 

exactly what I needed.  It felt good to be helpful and recycle at the same time.  Lynda 

Ott  


